
EXHIBIT 1 -Customer Notice 

In September 2013, Black Hills Power, Inc. made a 
quarterly compliance filing with the South Dakota 
Public Utilities Commission (PUC) for a change to the 
Phase In Plan Rate. This rate change affects all South 
Dakota Retail Customers. The rate calculation for the 
Small General Service, Large General Service and 
Industrial customers has been revised to a per kW rate 
from a per kWh rate. The Residential and Lighting 
customers are calculated on a per kWh basis. This rate 
is effective Nov 1, 2013- Jan 31,2014. 

The application is available in this office for inspection. 
Please inquire at the customer service desk. 


